
May 5, 1972

Mr. Howard Nakamura
Planning Director
Planning Department
County of Maui
P. 0. Box 1487
Kahului, Hawaii 96732
Dear Mr. Nakamura:

In response to your inquiry regarding a clarification of 
the specific TMK parcels involved in the boundary change 
request (A71-313) submitted by the Department of Accounting & 
General Services for Kula, Maui, please be advised that the 
subject petition includes parcels 34, 35, 57, and 58 of 
TMK 2-2-04. The total combined acreage of these four parcels 
are equal to the 60.472 acres of land requested by the petitioner 
and approved by the Land Use Commission.

Should you have any further questions on this matter, 
please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours.

TATSUO FUJIMOTO 
Executive Officer
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